
Outreach Programme to Central Academy for State Forest Service, Burnihat, Assam 

from 12th to 14th December 2023 

 

The Department of Botany successfully attended an Outreach Programme on Conservation 

Education at the Central Academy for State Forest Service, Burnihat, Assam, from 12th to 

14th December 2023. 

The programme aimed to enhance awareness and understanding of conservation principles 

among participants. Students and faculty members engaged in a series of interactive sessions, 

workshops, and field activities focusing on biodiversity conservation, sustainable practices, 

and the ecological significance of preserving natural resources. 

The sessions also included bird-watching and a field trip to Pobitora Wildlife Sanctuary. 

Participants explored various conservation strategies and discussed challenges related to 

wildlife protection, habitat restoration, and community-based conservation initiatives.  

This three-day event was an enriching experience that strengthened the bond between 

academic learning and practical applications in conservation. It provided students with 

invaluable insights and inspiration to contribute actively to preserving the environment. 

 

 



 

 

 


